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Memo no. CoE/533/24 22.10.2024

NOTICE

All persons concerned are being informed that Practical of Term End Examination December
2023 & June 2024 for B.Ed. Spl Edn [ID (IDD)/ HI / VI] — ODL, the learners can download
their “Admit Card” from www.pcdpeal.com on & from 28/10/2024 at 2 pm. It may
please be noted that no hard copy of “Admit Card” will be distributed from the study centres
concerned. It is mandatory for a learner to download and preserve HARD COPY of the
Admit Card. If the portal shows "invalid student" then it is because of the duly filled-in

examination form has not been submitted in time by the learner concerned.

Learners are requested not to share any information, which have been written in the “Admit
Card” and “Enrolment Certificate cum ldentity Card”.

For any assistance learners may contact at the Helpline No. 9830338974 (11 am to 5 pm
excluding Holidays, Saturdays & Sundays)
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